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MEMORANDUM 

TO: The Association for the Advancement of 
Sustainability in Higher Education 

FROM: G. David Gearhart ~~ ~~ 
DATE: February 12, 2015 

RE: The University of Arkansas AASHE STARS Submission 

On behalf of the University of Arkansas, I am pleased to submit our 
campus AASHE STARS V2.o report. I affirm that the information in this 
year's submission has been checked for accuracy. The Office for 
Sustainability has done its due diligence to collect and represent the 
University of Arkansas' sustainability initiatives. 

The effort needed to compile data across the university's campus and 
auxiliaries spanned several months, involved numerous partnerships, 
and forged new relationships. The University of Arkansas AAESHE 
STARS report is the product of that effort. 

The University of Arkansas appreciates AASHE's development of the 
STARS program and will continue to strive at improving its performance 
across these metrics and other sustainability initiatives in the years to 
come. 
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